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Welcome to the July edition of CIGE's newsletter. We hope that you will enjoy readling about

the various things we've been involved with since the last edition. As always, we're on the

loakout for news to includle in the next issue and would love to hear haw things are gaingin

your area. We're alsa callecting ‘quatable quates’ which may be amusing, prafound ar

something

Introduction to Workplace Chaplaincy

Each year CIGB runs an introductory training
course for anyone interested in workplace chap-
laincy. This year the course takes place on five con-
secutive Wednesdays, Times, dates and venue be-
low

Wednesdays 2.00pm—4.00pm
Lath September - 12th October
Church House
275 HarborneParkaad,Grmingham B17 064
TS COURSEIS FREE!

Tofind out more about workplace chaplaincy

please visit: www. cigh oz, k/about-us/chaplaincy

for more details about the course and how to

apply visit: wyw. cizb.org, uk/get-involved/everts

or contact CIGB direct by phoning 0121 426 0426
oremailto cigbadmin@birminghar anglican.org

Here’s what one of the participants of the 2010
course thought

“Giosht 1 have really gaimed from the Chip-
Lainel Course ad have looked forward to
€t session. Stasions have beew well-
presented and relevant. 1t has been g ood to
Pt others and Learm from them. 1would
highly recommend the eprset Supert”

vbetween. Do you have any? If so, please share them!

Change of Chaplains

“Welcome to the airport community. We look
forward to working with you. Thus Elaine Clarke,
Head of Fersonnel at Birmingham Airport, greeted
Revel Duncan Ballard at his licensing as the new
vicar of Bickenhill & Hampton in Arden and
chaplain at Birminghar Airport

Wafor Aie Snell, Msfor Bryan el Revd Duncan Ballard
R Bian Cox, Haze llson

Major Bryan snell 54, of the ecumenical chaplaincy
tearm, gave Duncan symbols of his new mirnistry - a
yellow hi-vis jacket and some ear defenders—
essential wear for chaplains visiting people working
outside on the ramp. The chaplaincy team cares for
passengers and staff & oversees the new multi-
faith prayer room, opened on January 215t by
senior represertatives of the major faiths . Do pop
in when you're next traveling from Birmingharm
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Quotable
Quote

“Fire fighters vent an area to disperse the smoke. Then they can see the
seat of the fire and assess the problem. I tell them that the chaplain is a bit
venting a fire, opening a space so you can see more dlearly”

Volunteering, the church and unemplayment
—afact sheet

For people looking for employment, volunteering
canbe away in - using existing skills learning
new ones, gettingexperince and a current refer-
ence. Your church may have opportunities to offer
or you might be able to work with other churches
lacally.

Take a laok at tigb.org, uk/resources and think

what your church might do.
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The Banks and Saciety; rebuilding trust

On March 15t Rt Revd David Urquhart chaired the
launch of a national report on banking The report
looks at how the major banks can imprave their
practice in a number of areas including access to
finance, transparency, incluing enviranmertal or
social concerns in project finance.

The Banks and Society: Rebuilding Trust

The report was written by the Ecumenical Council
for Corporate Resporsibility, a church-based
Grganisation originating in Industrial Mission.
Since the launch ECCR has discussed the recorm-
mendations of the report with major barks.

At HSBC's AGM, Revel David Haslarm raised cor-
cerns about the bank’s heavy invalvement in off-
shore banking and associated tax avoidance and
the Fundamental injustices’ represented by this
systemic problem in the banking sector, We hope
the notes of a meeting with HSBC will be available
shortly,

Mearwhile the local ECCR group has met with the
regional offices of the Bank of England to discuss
the reports recommendations.

ECCRIs encouraging members to use the report’s
13 sets of ‘questions to ask banks’ as the basis for
engagement. For further guidance, see

‘www.ecer,org uk/Action Barks,

Selihull College and Job Club create
partnership

Voluntary group Solinull Job Cluk has partrered
with solihul College to helpjob seekers back inta
work,

An initiative of Beryl Moppett of the Tawn Cantre
Chaplaincy team, Christ Church URC & Maggee
Throup, working with an ecumenical tearn,
Salihull Job Club provides support for job seekers,
helping with Ovs and interview practice. The
group is now working in partnership with Solinull
College to deliver a training course to help peaple
with CV writing, interview technicues and job
search skills, Maggie Throup said: “We were de-
lighted when Sollhull College approached us ask-
ing to run a three week course alongside our job
club. This has added an extra dimension to our
offering andwe intend this to be an on-going
partnership which we can develop to benefit Soli-
hults job seekers”

For more information call Maggie on 07798 581
398 or email solihullsbelub@live.com

Picured backfrom It Stephanie Higgins [Solihul Collegs,
Mg Thraup 5ol ob Clb Leader. Frnt from lat—
1ab Seskers, Paul Hyde, osh Hulston ad Krai Todoroy

DON'T FORGET ...

Send usyour news, your stories, your pictures, your
quatable quates and your jokes and stay in touch:
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